
Exhibit

An exhibit combining the work of
its art and communications faculty
in a college or university is a tradi-
tion on many campuses, and the

current show at the Morrison
Gallery of the new library honors
that tradition by bringing together

the art of four of its faculty: Nancy
Mendes of Etters, Instructor of

Humanities; Linda Mylin Ross of
Lancaster, Assistant Professor of
Education and Humanities; Victor
Viser of York, Assistant Professor

of Humanities and
Communication; and Samuel P.

Winch of Harrisburg,
Communications Program
Coordinator and Associate

Professor of Humanities and
Communication. The show will run

through March 21

r Wedne

The Student Government
Association (SGA) Ever

meets in Olmsted W-207 at
5:00p.m

ver Other • dnesda

American Studies/Humanities
Student Association
The American Studies

/Humanities Student Association
meets every other Monday. The
next meeting is Feb. 24 at 5 p.m.

in Olmsted C-212

InternationalAffairs
Association

The InternationalAffairs
Association meets Wednesdays at

4:45 p.m. in W-137 Olmsted.
New members are being sought.

All majors are welcome. For
information, e-mail
cxp399@psu.edu

ther Wednesda

Lion Ambassadors
The Lion Ambassadors meet in

room C212 at 5:00

Ever Thursda

The Capital Christian Fellowship
will meet 12:15 -1:15 p.m. in Wl3B

Other
The Capital Times

will meet every Monday and
Wednesday at 12:00 p.m. in room

W341 (marked "restricted
area")on the 3rd floor of

Olmsted. Members must attend at
least one meeting a week

Mezzo-sopranoLoretta Giles will present songs from Spanish
and African American heritages including opera, Broadway, sym-
phony, television, and radio recording. She willl be accompanied
by Raymond Jackson from Howard University's Department of
Music. Wednesday, Feb. 19, noon, Gallery Lounge.

Fitness and Exercise Classes
Free fitness and exercise classes led by Andres Gutierrez began
Jan. 13. The classes are held every Monday and Wednesday, 5:30
to 6:30 p.m., in the Multipurpose Room of the Capital Union
Building. The classes are free to Penn State students, staff, facul-
ty, and current Penn State Alumni Association members.
Registration is not required. For further information call the
Recreation/Athletics office at 948-6266 or 6267.

Ride the Chariot
Ride the Chariot is a musical journey through the music of
African American composers. The journey explores the musical
genres of classical art songs, opera, Broadway/musical theater
and Negro spirituals composed by noted African Americans. Feb
19, 6 to 7:30 p.m., Olmsted Auditorium.

Model U.N.

The International Affairs Association (lAA) is seeking help with
staffing its 31st annual High School Model United Nations con-
ference. lAA meets every Wednesday at 4 p.m., starting Jan 29.
Any and all interested parties should either stop in to a meeting,
or e-mail Dr. Clem Gilpin at cegs@psu.edu or Chris Patterson at

cxp399@psu.edu. Or call 717 948 6066.

PA TEACHER ROUND-UP
You're Invited!

2002-2003 Job/Intern Fairs!

Feb. 28, 2003 Multicultural Career
Conference University Park

Mar. 1, 2003
University Park

Multicultural Fair

Apr. 1, 2003
University Park

Spring Career Day

Apr. 8, 2003
University Park

Education Fair

Apr. 9, 2003 Teacher Recruitment Day
Penn State Harrisburg:

Faculty Research

There will be a Faculty Research Workshop held on Thursday,
February 20, from noon to 2:00 p.m. in the EAB Building,
Room 101 at the Harrisburg campus.


